
 
 

DEC welcomes your comments on the proposed regulations. We will consider and respond to the comments 
received when finalizing the regulations. 

 
 
In order for your comments to be taken into consideration, you must submit them in one of these 
four ways, on or before October 7, 2024, 11:59 p.m.: 

 
1. Submit comments via the link to the 2024 Proposed Amendments to the Fairbanks PM2.5 Serious SIP  

project on the Air Online Services Formal Comments page at 
https://dec.alaska.gov/Applications/Air/airtoolsweb/FormalComments  

 
2. Present oral or written comments at a public hearing: 

 

Date Time Location 

 

     12:00 p.m. – 1:30 p.m. Exhibits Hall, Pioneer Park 
September 26, 2024  or   2300 Airport Way 

5:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.  Fairbanks, Alaska 
 

 
3. Send written comments to: Division of Air Quality, Department of Environmental Conservation, P.O. 

Box 111800, Juneau, Alaska 99811-1800 Attn: Rebecca Smith 
 
4. Send e-mail comments to dec.air.comment@alaska.gov 
 
 

 
 
 
 

www.dec.alaska.gov/air 
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